

Te Pānui

26th June 2025

www.titahigolf.co.nz

Notices

67th **Annual General Meeting is scheduled for Sunday 25th July** – its important for all members to attend to have your say - save this date.

Balls being hit off course – a reminder to all to please refrain from purposely hitting balls towards any area outside the boundary of our course. This includes from the first tee and around the entire carpark area. Signs will be erected to remind you however if you do see anyone doing this please give them a friendly reminder this is not acceptable.

Kai Burgers will be open Friday for dinner and Sunday for Lunch – come and support our caterer.

Lost M4 6 Iron – anyone seen one of these? One of our members lost theirs last weekend on the 1^{st} or 2^{nd} hole and is keen to get it back! If you picked it up please let the office know – thank you!

Club social activities – anyone got any ideas for some social activities we can run at the club? With winter on our doorstep, the clubhouse is getting quieter – if you have any ideas for us to get together and enjoy our facilities more let us know!! (see the office)

Golf Schedule 2025 programme

Sun 22 nd Jun	Men & Women: Hidden Pairs competition - \$10 per player. Please
	write your name down before play, if you intend to be included.
Sun 29 th Jun	Men: Open
	Women: LGIL & Ringers

Results

Hidden pairs congratulations to the following

- 1st Henry Kuiti and Timo Knox
- 2nd Brian King and Keilin Pulman

Subs Reminder

Subscriptions: Thank you to those who have paid their subscriptions for 2025-26.

We have introduced new membership cards which need to be presented at the bar to receive member prices. If you don't have your card, you will be charged non-member prices so don't forget your card!

Please arrange to pay your subscriptions in as soon as possible- payments can be made into our bank account 03-0547-0890051-02 (not through the bar) using your membership number and name as a reference. Contact the office if you have any questions.